
The Honorable Brian Feldman, Chair  

Senate Education, Energy, and the Environment  

2 West Miller Senate Office Building  

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

 

 

Dear Senator Feldman, 

The career programs at my school have opened my eyes to new possibilities. Because of the 

field trips and guest speakers our career coach has arranged, I now have a clear direction for 

my future. If SB 852 passes, many students will lose access to these valuable experiences. I 

ask you to oppose this bill to ensure that future students continue to benefit from career 

education programs. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kaiyanna Rogers 

Grade: 12 

Old Mill High School 

 

 

 

 


